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OPENING DOORS
The book “Opening Doors” will be based on a collection of stories told by people who had direct experience of life in Tasmania’s mental institution in the last fifty years.

Many Tasmanians’ lives have been profoundly affected by their experience of institutionalisation.
Up until 2000 New Norfolk was the home for the state’s mental institution variously known as Lachlan Park, Royal Derwent Hospital and Willow Court

It was standard practice for people with mental illness and intellectual disability to be isolated from the community for treatment.  It was also a place to hold troubled teenagers who were not offered other support.  This meant people lost contact with their families and friends.

Some people suffered physical abuse and mental harm.  Other people remember aspects of the institution which kept them safe.

We know that many people have ongoing memories of their isolation in the New Norfolk institution.

The Tasmanian Parliament has agreed that these policies affected people for many years and must never be repeated.

Your story will help other Tasmanians understand why we must work for policies that support and respect human rights.
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If you have a story to tell,

please contact us

NDS Tasmania
ASSID Tasmania

PO Box 67
PO Box 572

BATTERY POINT   TAS   7004
MOONAH   TAS   7009

Margaret Reynolds – State Manager
Barbara Olsen – Vice President

Mob: 0418 181 843
Mob: 0420 996 864
Email: margaret.reynolds@nds.org.au
Email: BOlsen@cptas.org.au
Ph: 03) 6223 6086
Ph: 03) 6228 6311 (Mon-Thur)

Fx: 03) 6223 7290


OFFICE LOCATION:

2/221 Macquarie Street 

HOBART     TAS     7000

We anticipate publication of “Opening Doors” in 2010
and hope that these personal stories will contribute to greater recognition of

the impact of institutionalisation on Tasmanian lives.

